

City of Pompano Beach Office of Housing and Urban Improvement

Memorandum No. 19-059

MEMORANDUM

2010 DEC 27 PM 1: 46

Date:

December 27, 2018

To:

Mark Berman, CAO

From:

Miriam Carrillo, OHUI Director

Re:

Resolution Request - Sub-recipient Agreements between the

City and Various Sub-recipients

It is request that your office review the attached draft Resolutions for the four (4) CDBG Sub-recipients to enter into an agreement, which were previously approved by the City Commissioners in July 10, 2018.

These funds will be utilize by the Sub-recipients to provide public services activities for the low-income families throughout the City of Pompano Beach.

Attached please find last year Resolutions which staff had updated.

Thank you,

Miriam